
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 2, 2015 
 
 
MEMO TO: Stanislaus County Planning Commission 
 
FROM:  Department of Planning and Community Development 
 
SUBJECT: VARIANCE APPLICATION NO. PLN2014-0128 – HOLT OF CALIFORNIA 

 

On March 25, 2015, staff received a request from the applicant’s representative via email to 
withdraw the application from consideration by the Planning Commission. 

DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

 

1010 10
th

 Street, Suite 3400, Modesto, CA 95354 

Phone: 209.525.6330 Fax: 209.525.5911 

STRIVING TO BE THE BEST COUNTY IN AMERICA 


